                                             Redevelopment Commission Meeting Minutes
March 28, 2025

The City of Connersville’s Redevelopment Commission held a meeting on March 28th, 2025, at 12:00 PM in the Mayors Conference Room. 
Present were Mayor Chad Frank, Jim Spence, Garrett Silcott,  Adam Stone (via Zoom), and Rosemary Brown. 
Claims approved for Stone Municipal for $2,600.00, Gillmans 46.02 and 83.35, IMI 39.24, and Kirby Risk 3,035.5.  All members approved.
Mayor Chad Frank gave updates on 2nd Street Park Grand Opening on April 16, 4:00 pm and Market Street Plaza progress.    
Adam Stone presented the Tif Management Report, all members voted to approve.
Next meeting: The next meeting will be on April 25th, 2025, at 12:00 P.M.
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